






















































May 25, 1982 

Anthony A. Naneth 
3400 Ce:iar Flat Road 
Williams, OR 97544 

Dear Mr. Naneth: 

REFERENCE:· File G-10546 

378-3066 or

1-800-452-7813
(message line)

Your Application G�l0546 describing the proposed use of 0.24 cubic 
foot of water per second fran bo wells for the supplanental irri­
gation of 19.0 acres, along with the accompanying map, has been 
reviewed. 

Since it appears that you may be irrigating a certain acr�ge fran 
· each well, you will need to define the anount of water to be appro­
priated frorn each well in Item 7, the total of which should be in
a�eanent\Wth the anount of water described in Item 6.

The pennit, when issued, is for the beneficial use of water. By
1a.w, the lan::l use associata:1 with this 'l:mter use must be in can­
pliancc with statewide lan::l-use goals arrl any local acknowledgerl
larrl-use plan. It is possible that the la."rl use you propose may
not·be allowed if it is oot in keeping with the goals arrl the
ackoowle:ige:i plan. Your city or county planning agency can advise
you about the land-use plan in your area.

I am returning your application for correction an::l carrpletion. The
application is endorsed so that in order to retain its priority date,
it must be receive1 in this office on or before July 26, 1982.

Sincerely,

Stephen C. Brown 
Senior Water Rights Examiner 

SCB:tw 
enclosure 












